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St Peter and St Paul Catholic Academy  

 

 

St Peter and St Paul are proud to introduce you to Harrison, the Academy's new caterers. 
 

Attached to the newsletter is an electronic version of the new menu that will kick start on Monday 19th April. In 
addition to this, the children have been sent home with a menu within a folder. A magnet is also enclosed to attach 

your menu to the fridge/freezer should you wish to do so. 
 

Harrison has also requested permission to contact all those parents/carers whose children suffer with an 
allergy/intolerance. Please can you email the Academy on admin@stpstp.co.uk so that Harrison can discuss your 

child's needs. 
 

 

Food Hygiene  

The Academy was inspected by Environmental Health last week and we are so excited to announce that we 

achieved a 5 star rating. 
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Street Tag 

 
We have moved to third place. Our current score is 213,660. As you can see 

from the table the school’s in first and second place have far more players 

than us. To be part of the St Peter and St Paul Academy team just download 

the street tag app and then scan the barcode to join our team when 

prompted. For more information please look at previous newsletters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the Week  
 
 

Nursery  Igor 

EYFS Olly 

Year 1 Oliver  

Year 2 Chloe  

Year 3 Charlotte 

Year 4 Aarav 

Year 5 Sophie 

Year 6 Sophie N 

 

Uniform – Footwear 
 

The children in lower years are struggling with their shoe laces. In 
the first instance could you kindly practise over the holidays to tie 

their shoe laces 
 

If you are considering purchasing new shoes potentially for 
September or beforehand, can Velcro highly be considered as these 

are a safer method and far less time consuming.  
 
 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 

Monday 29th March – Start of Autism Awareness 
Week 

Wednesday 31st March – End of Spring Term 
Friday 2nd April  - Good Friday 

Sunday 4th April  - Easter Sunday 
Monday 19th April – Start of Summer Term 

 

 

 

Palace for Life 

 

Please see the attached flyer for further information 

regarding Easter football classes. 

Dr Bike 
 

Do you cycle? Is your bike in need of 
servicing? Dr Bike is offering free 

servicing from qualified mechanics in 
the Bromley area. See the flier attached 

for dates and locations. 

 

Menu Change 

 
On Wednesday 31st March the Green option has been changed to 

Rice and Bean Burrito. 
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Comic Relief 

Final Balance Raised for Comic 

Relief 

£203.00 

Thank you for your support! 

Autism Awareness Week 29th March - 4th April 
 

One in every 100 UK school children is autistic and, without the right support, school can be a confusing and difficult place. 
We will be joining the National Autistic Society this World Autism Awareness Week to help improve understanding of autism 

among our community. 
 

Please use this link for more information 
https://www.autism.org.uk/get-involved/raise-money/world-autism-awareness-week 

In the Academy, the children will be viewing the following video clips and taking part in activities to raise their awareness and 
understanding of autism. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RbwRrVw-CRo 
 

World Autism Awareness Week: Primary school learning resources - YouTube 
 

World Autism Awareness Week: Primary school learning resources - YouTube 
 

These links will also be stored on the Academy website so that you can access them at your convenience. 
 

If you would like any more details about the support available for young carers in Bromley please take a look at the Young Carers 
page on the SEND page of the Academy website. 

 
For the latest newsletter, please use the link below: 

https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/assets/documents/yc-spring-newsletter-2021-14 
 

If you would like any more details about the support available for young carers in Bromley please take a look at the Young Carers 
page on the SEND page of the Academy website. 

 
Bromley Well Young Carers 

Bromley Well Young carers service supports young carers aged 4-19 who are helping to support or care for a parent, sibling, 

friend or relative at home. 

For the latest newsletter, please use the link below: 

https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/assets/documents/yc-spring-newsletter-2021-14 

If you would like any more details about the support available for young carers in Bromley please take a look at the Young Carers 

page on the SEND page of the Academy website. 

 

 
 

 

 

Stars 
End of Term 

Reminder 
 

Stars will be closing at 4:30pm 
on Wednesday 31st March 

2021 

Reminder 

Please can you remember to send your 

child to school with a water bottle and pack 

of tissues should they need them. Thank 

you. 

 

https://www.autism.org.uk/get-involved/raise-money/world-autism-awareness-week
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RbwRrVw-CRo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=gSVdpAfIxnQ&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=buNpQREv-Ms&t=6s
https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/assets/documents/yc-spring-newsletter-2021-14
https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/assets/documents/yc-spring-newsletter-2021-14
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Easter Gift from your PTA 

 

Children will be bringing home an Easter treat courtesy of the PTA at end of term. Wishing you all a Happy Easter and 
enjoy the break. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA Fundraising Reminders 
 

OneLottery 
The PTA's lottery is a super fundraiser and the more people who sign up, the larger the prize is at draw time! Just go 

to http://www.onelottery.co.uk and click on "Players - Support a good cause". Then start typing the Academy name in 
the search bar and you won't have to get very far before it springs up with the link to join. Good luck! 

 
Nametags 

Lessen the chance of children loosing items by using using nametags. MyNameTags are excellent quality and don't 
come off in the wash! Please help the PTA to raise money by purchasing your child's nametags 

from http://www.mynametags.com. The Academy ID number is: 31250 

 
EasyFundraising 

With just one extra click when ordering online, retailers will donate a percentage of the value of your order direct to the 
PTA. SIMPLE. 

If you are not already signed up, it only takes a couple of minutes, and then you can begin using the easyfundraising 
website or app straightaway - simply shop online as normal. This will be an enormous help to the school, at absolutely 

no extra cost to yourself. Visit our easyfundraising page to get 
started: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stpstpprimarypta 

 
 

 

http://www.onelottery.co.uk/
http://www.mynametags.com/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stpstpprimarypta

